
7. REPORTS RECEIVED

The Committee received the following reports:

7.3 Avon River – Weeping Willows

This report from the Parks and Waterways Manager advised the Committee of a proposal to
install a plaque on the banks of the Avon River in Victoria Square, to commemorate Francois Le
Lievre and his association with the weeping willows of Christchurch.  The plaque will be unveiled
on 29 March 2001 by Councillor Sally Buck.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


